Division 6 March Newsletter
Dear Parents / Guardians:

Welcome to March. We have been enjoying our STEM challenges that utilize the core competencies of creative thinking
Report Cards will be sent home on Friday, March 13. Please sign the envelope and return it to school.
Division 6 will be working on a Magnificent Box Project. This will be a two week event starting on Monday, March 2 and finishing on Friday, March 13. Each student in the class has brought in a cardboard box and will be challenged to create something with it that serves a specific purpose (ie. a vehicle, building, game, toy, robot, musical instrument, tool, special container, etc.). This is a great chance for the students to explore the new Applied Design, Skills, and Technologies curriculum and use trial and error to make changes, solve problems and incorporate new ideas. We would appreciate any donations you could bring in for our building supplies. Some suggestions include:

-egg cartons

-tinfoil

-wrapping paper
-yogurt containers
-tin cans

-small boxes

-straws

-toothpicks

-paper rolls

-caps/lids

-buttons

-beads

-chopsticks

-alphabet/shape stickers

-fabric scraps
-paper bags/plates/cups
-styrofoam

-corks

-plastic tubing
-hoops/rings/hooks
-wooden skewers
-used CDs

-balloons

-yarn

I am sending home the March Scholastic Book orders. Please have the forms returned by Friday, March 6, if you care to order.

Mrs. J. Simon

